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Book of SaintsWho are the saints, why are the lives of saints
important for children, and what can children learn from lives and
actions? In Loyola Kids Book of Saints, the first in the Loyola Kids
series, best-selling author Amy Welborn answers these questions with
exciting and inspiring stories, real-life applications, and important
information about these heroes of the church. This inspiring
collection of saints’ stories explains how saints become saints, why
we honor them, and how they help us even today. Featuring more than
sixty saints from throughout history and from all over the world,
Loyola Kids Book of Saints introduces children to these wonderful role
models and heroes of the church. Ages 8-12.

Consecration to Mary for Little Ones
Every girl needs to know she is cherished. She needs to share her
heart with someone who will honor, esteem, and care for her. She needs
to believe there is a God who loves her personally and has a vision
for her life. In Saints for Girls, we share stories of real-life girls
and women who responded whole-heartedly to Jesus and His love. Some of
these holy women were warriors like Saint Joan of Arc, writers and
counselors like Saint Catherine of Siena, pioneers like Saint Kateri
Tekakwitha, and visionaries like Saint Bernadette. Parents,
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grandparents, all who care for children, and girls in particular, will
enjoy many warm and wonderful 'teaching moments' in the pages of this
beautifully illustrated new classic.

Prime Times
I'll Give You the Sunmeets True Detectivein this brilliant YA debut
about saints, sisters, and learning to let go. Tess da Costa is a
saint-a hand-to-god, miracle-producing saint. At least that's what the
people in her hometown of New Avon, Massachusetts, seem to believe.
And when Tess suddenly and tragically passes away, her small city
begins feverishly petitioning the Pope to make Tess's sainthood
official. Tess's mother is ecstatic over the fervor, while her sister
Callie, the one who knew Tess best, is disgusted-overcome with the
feeling that her sister is being stolen from her all over again. The
fervor for Tess's sainthood only grows when Ana Langone, a local girl
who's been missing for six months, is found alive at the foot of one
of Tess's shrines. It's the final straw for Callie. With the help of
Tess's secret boyfriend Danny, Callie's determined to prove that Tess
was something far more important than a saint; she was her sister, her
best friend and a girl in love with a boy. But Callie's investigation
uncovers much more than she bargained for-a hidden diary, old family
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secrets, and even the disturbing truth behind Ana's kidnapping. Told
in alternating perspectives, A Psalm for Lost Girlsis at once funny,
creepy and soulful-an impressive debut from a rising literary star.

Sing Without Shame
Be Brave and Love God Saints, Martyrs and Mentors from Christian
History Women of Faith is an essential resource for parents,
grandparents and godparents wanting to give children a taste of the
historical, living Church. This book is a collection of stories of the
women saints and martyrs of the early Christian Church. Featuring
saints venerated in both Orthodox and Catholic traditions, this book
will introduce children to amazing role models of the faith.
Showcasing women who were light in a dark time, these stories are
filled with courage, beauty and ultimately, a faith in God that
transformed the world. Each saint is featured with a stunning
watercolor portrait, a short story from her life and a prayer suitable
for young children. Example: O Saint Dymphna, you healed many bodies
and minds. Comfort me when I am worried. Calm my mind when I am
afraid. Pray to God for me that I will think clearly and that I will
have your love for people whose minds are ill.
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The Rough Guide to Shakespeare
Volunteering at the local library during a quick-rising flood, best
friends Luke and Tommy discover a long-lost book that is being sought
by a secret Nazi society that would use the information it contains to
change the outcome of World War II. By the author of Brain Jack.

Knowledge, Pedagogy and Society
Candide is the picaresque tale of the titular character’s fantastical
journey from an insular, idealized life in a picturesque castle
through the difficulties and evils of the real world. Satirical,
comical, witty, and cutting, Candide was widely banned in its day for
containing blasphemous and seditious concepts. Despite that, it
survived controversy to become an important book in the Western
literary heritage. Today Candide remains a breezy and darkly funny
read. This book is part of the Standard Ebooks project, which produces
free public domain ebooks.

Saintly Rhymes for Modern Times
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This inspiring, beautifully illustrated collection honors one hundred
exceptional women throughout history and around the world. A Stylist
Must-read Book of 2018 In this luminous volume, New York Times
bestselling writer Julia Pierpont and artist Manjit Thapp match short,
vibrant, and surprising biographies with stunning full-color portraits
of secular female “saints”: champions of strength and progress. These
women broke ground, broke ceilings, and broke molds—including Maya
Angelou • Jane Austen • Ruby Bridges • Rachel Carson • Shirley
Chisholm • Marie Curie & Irène Joliot Curie • Isadora Duncan • Amelia
Earhart • Artemisia Gentileschi • Grace Hopper • Dolores Huerta •
Frida Kahlo • Billie Jean King • Audre Lorde • Wilma Mankiller • Toni
Morrison • Michelle Obama • Sandra Day O’Connor • Sally Ride • Eleanor
Roosevelt • Margaret Sanger • Sappho • Nina Simone • Gloria Steinem •
Kanno Sugako • Harriet Tubman • Mae West • Virginia Woolf • Malala
Yousafzai Open to any page and find daily inspiration and lasting
delight. Praise for The Little Book of Feminist Saints “An enticing
collection of biographical portraits of extraordinary women . . .
Pierpont’s pithy write-ups are accompanied by Thapp’s funky,
wonderfully expressive color illustrations, making for an engaging
picture-book experience for adults. . . . Bold and sassy, [this]
‘little’ collection of secular ‘saints’ stands tall: required reading
for any seeking to broaden their historical knowledge.”—Kirkus Reviews
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(starred review) “A gloriously diverse, edifying, and curiosityinspiring collection.”—Booklist

Girl Saints for Little Ones
A Grecian princess vows her virginity to Christ. When Diocletian the
Roman Emperor endeavors to win her hand and is rejected, he is enraged
and throws her into prison. Philomena courageously endures the
tortures he devises and is assisted by heaven. In the end, the virgin
Philomena wins the glorious palm of martyrdom.

Saints for Girls Coloring Book:
Let the first words that your child learns to read be the life of
Christ! This easy-to-read book is perfect for early readers to learn
about the Rosary. Each mystery of the Rosary is explained in one or
two simple sentences, along with a sweet illustration. Your child will
read this book again and again, excited that they can learn about
their Catholic Faith at their reading level.

The Children's Book of Saints
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Presents brief accounts of the lives and accomplishments of more than
50 Christian saints, accompanied by a special prayer for each saint.

Easy Readers for Catholic Kids
Grandma Lupita tells her granddaughter Rose and Rose's friend, Terry,
the story about Our Lady of Guadalupe and the miracle that occurred
near Mexico City in 1531. Includes facts about the event and its
influence.

Saint Philomena
Introduce your child to the bible!Lectio Divina for Little Ones
introduces children to Sacred Scripture through the traditional
practice of Lectio Divina. The practice follows four steps: Reading,
Meditating, Praying, and Contemplating Scripture. This book explains
each step and includes questions for the child to focus on throughout
the process that are appropriate for their age. Children learn how to
listen to the Bible, think about what it feels like to be in the
passage, talk to God about the passage, and quiet themselves in the
presence of God.
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Our Lady's Wardrobe
How does Saint Christopher keep us safe when we travel? Why is Saint
Patrick always depicted with a nest of snakes? How did Cecilia come to
be the patron saint of music? These wonders and more are explained in
this treasure of a book. The perfect book for the devout or any
religious occasion, this captivating collection recounts the extraordinary legends, heartrending stories, joys, and sorrows of the most
beloved saints, from the famous to the mysteriously obscure.
Beautifully illustrated with historical pictures from prayer books and
missals, this elegant keepsake is a joy to have.

A Catholic Woman's Guide to Happiness
In 1992, celebrated novelist Ann Patchett launched her remarkable
career with the publication of her debut novel, The Patron Saint of
Liars. On this 25th anniversary, read the best-selling book that is
“beautifully written . . . a first novel that second- and third-time
novelists would envy for its grace, insight, and compassion” (Boston
Herald). St. Elizabeth's, a home for unwed mothers in Habit, Kentucky,
usually harbors its residents for only a little while. Not so Rose
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Clinton, a beautiful, mysterious woman who comes to the home pregnant
but not unwed, and stays. She plans to give up her child, thinking she
cannot be the mother it needs. But when Cecilia is born, Rose makes a
place for herself and her daughter amid St. Elizabeth's extended
family of nuns and an ever-changing collection of pregnant teenage
girls. Rose's past won't be kept away, though, even by St.
Elizabeth's; she cannot remain untouched by what she has left behind,
even as she cannot change who she has become in the leaving.

Lives of the Saints for Girls
This study of literary themes, linguistic practice and cultural
traditions analyzes the oral traditions of Indo-Portugese creole
verse, as a synthesis from European, African and Asian sources. This
musical, dramatic and textual syncretism defines tradition within the
group and maintains the identity of the creole community. References
are primarily to Indian and Sri Lankan materials collected in the late
nineteenth century and to data in the H. Nevill collection, an
extensive manuscript of Sri Lankan Creole texts from the 1870s or
1880s, housed in the British Museum. The importance of these texts is
linguistic, anthropological and sociological. They are persistent in
their ability to give definition to creole culture, surviving in South
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Asia from the seventeenth century to the present.

The Patron Saint of Liars
This adorable saint coloring book includes 20 girl saints for your
little one to enjoy coloring in. Large space in the design is perfect
for small children to color with confidence. Sometimes intricate
coloring pages make the process frustrating for small children. The
saints included are: Immaculate Heart of MarySt. Maria GorettiSt.
Clare of AssisiSt. Teresa Benedicta of the Cross (Edith Stein)St.
Josephine BakhitaSt. Teresa of AvilaSt. Therese of LisieuxSt.
ColetteSt. Katharine DrexelSt Teresa of CalcuttaSt. Gianna MollaSt.
AdelaideSt. GeorgiaSt. LucySt. Kateri TekawithaSt. AgnesSt. Agatha
LinSt. CatherineSt. BrigidBl. YvetteSaints for Boys Coloring Book
Volume 1is also available from this author.

Loyola Kids Book of Saints
Divine Mercy for Little Ones introduces children to the beautiful
devotion of Divine Mercy. Children learn the meaning of God's mercy,
as well as the different aspects of the devotion, such as the
Page 11/29

Read PDF Girl Saints For Little Ones
symbolism behind the image, the hour of mercy, and Divine Mercy
Sunday. The prayers for the Chaplet of Divine Mercy are also included,
complete with short meditations on the Passion of Jesus for each
decade. Inspire your child to be an apostle of mercy through this rich
and timely devotion.

The Saints and Our Children
This classic guide to Chinese jade is of great interest to art
collectors and casual readers alike. First published in 1936 and since
then a collector's item of increasing rarity, Chinese Jade Throughout
the Ages comprises a review of the characteristics, decorations,
folklore, and symbolism of this esteemed mineral that has always held
a proud place among gems of the world. The book presents a full
descriptive account of the significance and meaning of the carvings
produced in this prize stone by Chinese craftsmen from the earliest
times, through the Chou and succeeding dynasties, down to the
twentieth century. The text is illustrated with a magnificent series
of more than 350 reproductions in color, black and white, and line
drawings of choice pieces selected from the chief Asian, European, and
American collections. In addition the Chinese art history book
explains no only the wealth of symbolic designs used in the decoration
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of jade but also a large number of the marks and devices by which
collectors identify the origin and the date of valued pieces.

Women of Faith: Saints & Martyrs of the Christian Faith
From beloved bestselling author Ursula Hegi, a new novel about three
mothers, set on the shores of the Nordsee, perfect for fans of Water
for Elephants and The Light Between Oceans. In the summer of 1878, the
Ludwig Zirkus arrives on Nordstrand in Germany, to the delight of the
island’s people. But after the show, a Hundred-Year Wave roars from
the Nordsee and claims three young children. Three mothers are on the
beach when it happens: Lotte, whose children are lost; Sabine, a
Zirkus seamstress with her grown daughter; and Tilli, just a girl
herself, who will give birth later that day at St. Margaret’s Home for
Pregnant Girls. After the tragedy, Lotte’s husband escapes with the
Zirkus, while she loses the will to care for their surviving son.
Tilli steps in, bonding with him in a way she isn’t allowed to with
her own baby, taken away at birth. Sabine, struggling to keep her
childlike daughter safe in the world, forms a complicated friendship
with Lotte. But the mothers' fragile trio is threatened when Lotte and
her husband hatch a dangerous plan to reunite their family, and Tilli
and Sabine must try to find a way to pull them back to reality. As
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full of joy and beauty as it is of pain, and told with the luminous
power that has made Ursula Hegi a beloved bestselling author for
decades, The Patron Saint of Pregnant Girls is a shining testament to
the ways in which women hold each other up in the most unexpected of
circumstances.

Chinese Jade Throughout Ages
A fresh account of the lives of some of the most popular saints in the
history of the Church--plus, the lessons to be derived from them.
Written to help parents inspire love for the Faith in their children
through examples from the lives of the saints, it is also one of the
best lives of the saints we have seen, and as such is great reading
for all, especially because of the lessons it teaches. Extremely
thought-provoking. Impr.

The Beautiful Lady
Explores how the lives of six women saints helped the author's own
spiritual journey and includes discussions of Teresa of Avila,
Faustina of Poland, and Mary of Nazareth, showing how their stories
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can serve as examples for Christian women.

A Psalm for Lost Girls
This is the first anthology to take a theoretical look at violence
against women. Each essay shows how philosophy provides a powerful
tool for examining a difficult and deep-rooted social problem. Stanley
G. French, Wanda Teays, and Laura M. Purdy, all philosophers, present
a familiar phenomenon in a new and striking fashion. The editors
employ a two-tiered approach to this vital issue. Contributors
consider both interpersonal violence, such as rape and battering; and
also systemic violence, such as sexual harassment, pornography,
prostitution, and violence in a medical context. The editors have
further broadened the discussion to include such cross-cultural issues
as rape in war, dowry deaths, female genital mutilation, and
international policies on violence against women. Against this wide
range of topics, which integrate personal perspectives with the
philosophical, the contributors offer powerful analyses of the causes
and effects of violence against women, as well as potential policies
for effecting change.
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Stories of the Saints
Winner of a 2016 Association of Catholic Publishers Excellence in
Publishing Award: Inspirational Books (First Place). In this edgy,
honest, and often audacious book of Catholic spirituality, blogger and
popular podcaster Maria Morera Johnson explores the qualities of
twenty-four holy women who lived lives of virtue in unexpected and
often difficult circumstances. In My Badass Book of Saints, Johnson
shares her experience as a first-generation Cuban-American, educator
of at-risk college students, and caregiver for a husband with Lou
Gehrig's disease. Through humorous, empowering, and touching portraits
of twenty-four spiritual mentors who inspired her, Johnson shows how
their bravery, integrity, selflessness, perseverance, and hope helped
her and can help others have courage to reach for a closer connection
to God. She presents remarkable holy women and saints--including the
gun-toting Servant of God Sr. Blandina Segale who tried to turn the
heart of Billy the Kid, and Nazi resister Irena Sendler who helped
smuggle children out of the Warsaw Ghetto during World War II--in a
way that brings their vivid personalities to life and helps readers
live out the challenges of their lives with virtue and conviction. The
book includes a group discussion guide.
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Cloud of Witness
This delightful rhyming book introduces Catholic children to the
Blessed Virgin Mary in a fun and simple way—through her clothes! When
Our Lady lived in Nazareth two thousand years ago, she was very poor
and probably didn’t have many nice things to wear. But now that she’s
in Heaven, she has an enormous mansion. And in that mansion she has an
incredibly beautiful wardrobe filled with a great variety of dresses,
veils, slippers, sashes, robes, rings and crowns. Over the centuries,
Our Lady has visited the people of Earth many times. On each of these
occasions she has dressed very differently. Our Lady’s Wardrobe tells
the story of some of her most famous apparitions, highlighting the
clothes she wore and the things she did. By reading this book,
children will not only learn about the Mother of God, but will also
learn the main purpose of her life—to love and serve her son, Jesus
Christ, and to lead others to do the same.

Examination of Conscience for Little Ones
Introduces saints and the lives they led, offering pictures to search
for objects related to the featured saint.
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My Sisters the Saints
Filled with colorful illustrations and catchy rhymes, Saintly Rhymes
for Modern Times teaches children that everyone is called to be a
saint. These kid-friendly rhymes allow children to see the beauty of
Christian holiness through the lives of our more recent saints.

Divine Mercy for Little Ones
Sixteen-year-old Tina and two friends leave Kenya and slip into the
Congo, from where she and her mother fled years before, seeking
revenge for her mother's murder but uncovering startling secrets.

Can You Find Saints?
Cloud of Witnesses: A Child's First Book of Saints will be your
child's favorite introduction to friendship with the saints in
heaven--and probably yours, too! Filled with simple but profound
lessons from well-known saints, each page will give your child a
short, memorable quote accompanied by a beautiful illustration of the
saint who spoke or wrote it. Get ready to fall in love with the
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wisdom, colors, images, and holy men and women in these pages!

Guided Prayer for Little Ones
Calling all Catholic women! Does your religious reading and pious
practice not always "translate" into how you interact with and love
each other? Are you not always aware or convinced of God's love for
you? Does happiness seem to elude you in certain circumstances of your
life? Fear not! Noted author Rose Sweet is here to help in a new
series of books with practical steps and tips to help the reader first
remember God's tender love for her and then to love neighbor . . . so
that the ups and downs of life and relationships will not diminish her
joy. The Catholic Woman's Guide series integrates classic Catholic
theology (Theology of the Body and teachings on contemplative prayer)
with Sweet's unique brand of storytelling and humor and will help you
to find and hold on to authentic happiness in every area of your life.
In this first volume, The Catholic Women's Guide to Happiness, Sweet
takes you into the "Interior Life" to explore the attitudes, fears,
and deepest desires that may keep you from greater joy. Topics
include: Identifying what gives you the most pleasure, peace,
contentment, and satisfaction. Recognizing when you may be hanging on
too tightly to something you own, a power you possess, or even a
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person you love. Rooting out the specific fears that rob you of
happiness. Hearing what the saints and mystics have said about
happiness. Seeing hidden windows and doors that open to the deepest
joys. Reordering your natural desires rather than repressing or
rejecting them. Sweet points to the goodness and love of God as the
true Source of all happiness and how to reconcile your longings with
his special love for you. The Adventure awaits! Accompany Rose on this
journey to true happiness in Christ!

The Project
Performing Miracles. Facing Wild Lions. Confronting Demons.
Transforming the World. From Augustine to Mother Teresa, officially
canonized as St. Teresa of Calcutta, discover seventy of the bestknown and best-loved saints and read their riveting stories. Meet Joan
of Arc, whose transcendent faith compelled her to lead an army when
the king’s courage failed. Francis of Assisi, whose gentleness tamed a
man-eating wolf. Valentine, a bishop in the time of ancient Rome, who
spoke so often of Christ’s love that his saint’s day, February 12, has
been associated with courtly love since the Middle Ages. St. Thomas
Aquinas, the great teacher. Peter Claver, who cared for hundreds of
thousands of people on slave ships after their voyage as captives. And
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Bernadette, whose vision of Mary instructed her to dig the spring that
became the healing waters of Lourdes. Each saint is illustrated in a
dramatic and stylized full-color portrait, and included in every entry
are the saint’s dates, location, emblems, feast days, and patronage.
Taken together, these stories create a rich, inspiring, and
entertaining history of faith and courage. For kids age 10 and up. A
perfect gift for Confirmation.

Violence against Women
The Rough Guide to Shakespeare is the ultimate guide to the life and
work of the world's greatest playwright; William Shakespeare. With
full coverage of the 38 Shakespearian plays, including a synopsis,
full character list, stage history and a critical essay for each, this
comprehensive guide is both a quick reference and in-depth background
guide for theatergoers, students, film buffs and lovers of literature
alike. The Rough Guide to Shakespeare also explores Shakespeare's
sonnets and Shakespeare's less well-known narrative poems, combined
with fascinating accounts of Shakespeare's life and theatre, exploring
in colourful detail each play's original performances. This fully
updated guide includes a new 'My Shakespeare' chapter with directors &
actors including Sir Ian McKellen, Christopher Plummer and Zoë
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Wanamaker, as well as tips for introducing your children to
Shakespeare with recommended graphic novels, adaptations and DVDs for
all age groups. With up-to-date reviews of the best films and audio
recordings from Olivier to Luhrmann, and Kosintzev to Kurosawa, the
Rough Guide to Shakespeare is a celebration of all classic and
contemporary Shakespearian productions.

Lectio Divina for Little Ones
Achieve quality care and education in your infant or toddler program
with this practical guide--a sourcebook for establishing, organizing,
and maintaining a quality program. This second edition includes topics
such as developmental issues; infants and toddlers with special needs;
staffing and staff training; creating learning and nurturing
environments; establishing routines; discipline; health, nutrition,
and safety policies; curriculum; partnering with parents; assessment;
and program evaluation. Charts, tables, and illustrations enhance the
text, and a CD-ROM offers reproducible forms, policy statements, and
training handouts.

The Little Book of Feminist Saints
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Girls Saint for Little Ones includes twelve inspiring saints, complete
with a short biography and quote. Filled with vibrant illustrations
and a simple text, this book is meant to inspire young girls to deepen
their Catholic Faith. In addition, each illustration includes an
explanation of a special symbol found in the painting, introducing
children to enriching Catholic art. Your child will be excited to
follow in the footsteps of these beautiful saints.

Receiving Jesus for Little Ones
Regina Press is proud to introduce Catholic Classics "TM" for
Children. This new line features the artwork of William Luberoff and
is edited by Rev. Victor Hoagland, C.P., and Sister Karen Cavanagh,
C.S.J. This collection is ideal for schools, groups, parishes and
individuals. A must for every child.

Saints for Girls
"I used to be scared of them. They seemed so different. They don't
scare me anymore. They're just children, aren't they? Just children."
January 1941. A terrible crime is taking place in a clinic for
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disabled children. The perpetrators argue that it will help struggling
parents and lift the financial burden on the mighty German state. One
brave voice is raised in objection. But will the doctor listen?

City of Saints & Thieves
Over the course of the late-twentieth century Basil Bernstein
pioneered an original approach to educational phenomena, taking
seriously questions regarding the transmission, distribution and
transformation of knowledge as no other before had done. Arguing
tirelessly for change, more than any other British sociologist it is
Bernstein who presents to us education as a social right and not as a
privilege. It is this objective today that makes his work so
important. Knowledge, Pedagogy and Society seeks to clarify the broad
brushstrokes of his theories, developed over the span of more than
forty years, by collecting together scholars from every corner of the
globe; specialists in education, sociology and epistemology to test
and examine Bernstein’s work against the backdrop of their own
research. From teaching content and the social, cognitive and
linguistic aspects of education, to changes in the political climate
in the early twenty-first century, this collection represents an open
dialogue with Bernstein’s work using a forward-looking and dynamic
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approach. Originally published in French with the explicit aim of
locating Basil Bernstein’s theories alongside those of Pierre
Bourdieu, one of the most important European sociologists, the French
editors draw together a collection that offers a diverse background
and perspective on Bernstein’s work and thought. Revised to include a
new preface, a new introduction and revisited papers, the English
edition will be a relevant resource for anyone interested in
Bernstein, his reception and importance, as well as individuals
working in the sociology of education, theory of education and
education policy.

My Badass Book of Saints
Examination of Conscience for Little Ones leads children to recognize
their sins and prepare for the sacrament of Reconciliation. After
calling upon the Holy Spirit's guidance, children are led through each
of the ten commandments in order to recognize if he or she is
following God's laws. Then, specific questions related to each
commandment are posed at the child's level to ponder and take to
prayer. Whether a child is preparing for his First Reconciliation or
would benefit from a guided examination for regular confession, this
book is a wonderful gift.
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The Little Book of Saints
Receiving Jesus for Little Ones encourages children to look forward to
receiving the Eucharist at every Mass. After calling upon the Holy
Spirit's guidance, children are lead to prayerfully explore why they
are happy to receive Jesus. Additional quotes from saints and colorful
pictures of the Eucharist allow children to develop a deep desire to
receive Jesus. Whether a child is preparing to receive Jesus for the
first time at their First Holy Communion or a parent is encouraging
their child to be more excited about the Mass, this book is a
wonderful gift.

Candide
The prefect resource to teach your child to pray!Guided Prayer for
Little Ones leads young children through a fruitful prayer time. The
simple text and bold colors draw children into a pattern of
recognizing God's presence, praying for themselves and others, and
speaking to God and the Blessed Mother. Children also learn how to
call upon the Holy Spirit to direct them and to practice gratitude for
their daily blessings. This book is designed to help a child's
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personal relationship with God blossom.For ages 4 and up.Check out the
beautiful book trailer below.Want to see an inside peek, story times,
new releases, and the story behind the book? Join My Little Nazareth
on Facebook.Follow Kimberly Fries's blog at mylittlenazareth.comFind
Sue Kouma Johnson's art at etsy.com/shop/TreeOfHeaven

All Our Children
Young children can consecrate themselves to Mary!Consecration to Mary
for Little Ones follows the traditional 33-day preparation of Marian
Consecration, at a child's level. Children learn about Mary's life,
how to pray with her, and why having a relationship with her will
bring them closer to her son, Jesus. Each day also includes a special
quote from a saint or Marian apparition. Let us bring the little ones
to Jesus through the "quickest, easiest, and fastest way,"the
Consecration to the Blessed Virgin Mary.For ages 4-12.Check out the
beautiful book trailer below.Want to see an inside peek, story times,
new releases, and the story behind the book?Join My Little Nazareth on
Facebook.Follow Kimberly Fries's blog at mylittlenazareth.comFind Sue
Kouma Johnson's art at etsy.com/shop/TreeOfHeaven
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